
 

 

 

Customer Advisory 
 

Date: 03 June 2025 
Dear Valued Customers 
 

Implementation of Container Protection Charge (CPC) – Effective 15 June 
2025 in Bahrain 
 
Please note that Container Protection Charge (CPC) will now be implemented for all COC 

shipments with an ETA on or after 15 June 2025 in Bahrain. 
 
This charge is introduced to enhance our ability to provide consistent and reliable container 
service. It is specifically designed to cover partial container repair and cleaning costs, 
offering protection for damages within a capped limit of up to USD 150 per container. 
 
Container Protection Charge (CPC) will be charged as follows: 
 

Description Charge Amount 
Container Protection Charge (CPC) USD 15 per Container 

 
 
Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact our local customer service and 
sales representatives. 
 
Thank you for your support and partnership with ESL. 
 
  
 

 
 


